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Competency Instrument 

Instrument: 
Expected Level of 
Achievement for 

Instrument 

Competency: 
Expected 
Level of 

Achievement 
for 

Competency 

Competency 1 

Instrument 1: Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 

80% 
Instrument 2: 
Exam/Quizzes  

Average score for 
student must be 77% or 
above  

Competency 2 

Instrument 1: Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 

80% 
Instrument 2: 
Exam/Quizzes  

Average score for 
student must be 77% or 
above 

Competency 3 
 

Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 80% 

Instrument 2: Journal 
Entries  

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Competency 4 
Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 

80% 
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Competency Instrument 

Instrument: 
Expected Level of 
Achievement for 

Instrument 

Competency: 
Expected 
Level of 

Achievement 
for 

Competency 

Instrument 2: 
Exam/Quizzes  

Average score for 
student must be 77% or 
above 

Instrument 3: Final 
Research Project  

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Competency 5 

Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 80% 

Instrument 2: Policy 
Analysis Paper  

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Competency 6 

Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 80% 

Instrument 2: Behavior 
Change Interview 

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Competency 7 

Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 

80% 
Instrument 2: Asset 
Mapping Analysis 
Project 

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Competency 8 

Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 

80% 
Instrument 2: Evidence-
based Intervention 
Paper 

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Instrument 3: 
Community 
Organization Paper  

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 

Competency 9 

Instrument 1:  Learning 
Agreement & Skills 
Evaluation 

Average score for 
student must be 3.0 or 
above 80% 

Instrument 2: Grant 
Proposal 

Score for student must 
be 77% or above 
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Generalist Practice | Summary of Outcomes 
  

Assessment Data Collected on: 05/2024 
 

Competency 

Competency: 
Expected Level 

of 
Achievement 

Inclusive of All 
Instruments 

Aggregate 
Actual 

Outcomes: 
All 

Program 
Options 

 
N = 83 

Program 
Option 1 

Outcomes: 
San Diego 
Campus  

 
N = 83 

Competency 1 80%  96.4% 96.4%    

Competency 2 80%  77.5% 77.5% 

Competency 3 80%  88.9%   88.9%    

Competency 4 80%  77.2% 77.2% 

Competency 5 80%  87.5%    87.5%   

Competency 6 80%  96.7%  96.7% 

Competency 7 80%  95.8% 95.8%    

Competency 8 80%  91.8%  91.8%    

Competency 9 80%  91.5% 91.5% 

 
 


